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New Mexico Cannabis Control Division's 
New Online Licensing Platform 

  
The Cannabis Control Division (CCD) of the New Mexico Regulation and Licensing 
Department will implement a new automated licensing system called NM-PLUS, which is 
estimated to launch in May 2024.  This new system will drastically simply the licensing 
process, making it easier for applicants and licensees to submit electronic applications, 
amendments, and renewals for all license types as well as online payments.  It will 
eliminate the need for paper forms and cashier checks, and reduce staff time required to 
process, review, approve and issue new, amended, and renewed licenses.  

  

Detailed information on this new licensing system will be sent in the very near future.  The 
CCD will provide training guides and video tutorials to help licensees navigate NM-PLUS. 
Please be on the lookout for more e-mails from the CCD. 

  

Please note that the license number previously assigned to your cannabis business and 
premises will change.  However, the license history will not change, and all your 
information will be transferred into the NM-PLUS platform. 

  

Also, a primary controlling person for each cannabis business will be required to create a 
new account in NM-PLUS after the system is live. 

  

Further, NM-PLUS prohibits licensees from submitting a Renewal Application more than 
60 calendar days prior to the license's expiration or less than 30 calendar days before 
expiration. Additionally, amendments cannot be made through the Renewal Application 
process; instead, Amendment Applications must be submitted either before or after 
license renewal. 

  
The CCD kindly requests that you withhold any inquiries about NM-PLUS until our team 
has the chance to furnish forthcoming details and tutorials. We appreciate your patience 
as we enhance our licensing platform to better serve you. 

 

 


